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TESTIMONY ON HB 4156 
BEFORE THE HOUSE COMMITTEE ON JUDICIARY 

FEBRUARY 6, 2024 
 

PRESENTED BY:  LINDSEY DETWEILER, SENIOR ASSISTANT GENERAL 
COUNSEL 

OREGON JUDICIAL DEPARTMENT 
 
 
Chair Kropf, Vice-Chairs Andersen and Wallan, and Members of the Committee: 
 
My name is Lindsey Detweiler, Senior Assistant General Counsel at the Oregon Judicial 
Department (OJD).  While OJD does not have a position on HB 4156, we wanted to 
extend our appreciation to Representative Mannix for inviting OJD to participate in 
workgroup discussions and offer technical and operational insights as to its processes.  
If, as mentioned at the public hearing, additional work is contemplated, OJD would 
welcome the opportunity to continue to participate.  
 
Thank you for your time and the opportunity to provide this testimony.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact me, Lindsey Detweiler, 
Lindsey.K.Detweiler@ojd.state.or.us or Kaiti Ferguson, Kaiti.Ferguson@ojd.state.or.us. 
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